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CRIMINAL JUSTICE STANDARDS AND TRAINING COMMISSION 

TECHNICAL MEMORANDUM 2023-20 

DATE: November 17, 2023 

TO: Criminal Justice Agency Administrators 
Criminal Justice Training Center Directors 
Criminal Justice Selection Center Directors 

FROM: Director Chad Brown e; 
Criminal Justice Professionalism Division 

SUBJECT: Retirement of Specialized Instructor Course, #2006, Canine Team Training 

Instructor Update Course 

On November 2, 2023, the Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission (CJSTC) 

approved the retirement of the Specialized Instructor Course, #2006, Canine Team Training 

Instructor Update Course. 

Commission staff initially developed the 24-hour Canine Team Training Instructor Update Course 

to provide current certified canine instructors with new or revised information related to 

performance standards contained in both the Canine Team Training Course and the Canine Team 

Training Instructor Course. Since a recent ATMS report confirmed that no school has used the 

course since it was developed nine years ago and canine team training instructors are not 

required to take it, the CJSTC agreed that the course was no longer necessary to maintain. 

If you have questions regarding the retirement of this course, please contact Training and 

Research Manager Rob Bates in the Bureau of Training at RobertBates@fdle.state.fl.us or at 

(850) 410-8672.
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